
South  Lake  Tahoe  Health
Connective  looking  for
members
Licensed natural health care practitioners in the South Shore
are being invited to join a free networking/referral group to
help  promote  their  practices  and  the  benefits  of  natural
health care to the community.

The group is called South Lake Tahoe Health Connective. It is
being spearheaded by Mandy Kendall.

Email  mandykendall1@gmail.com  for  more  information  or  go
online to sign up.
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